
Ref: PS372/23-24/MMI/LJY

Date: 21 May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 11 Leavers Assembly

I hope this finds you all well. As you are aware the year 11s start their formal study leave after the

half term break. We will have the leavers’ assembly on Friday 24th May at 11.40am – 12.40pm. This

will be an opportunity for the year group to have the traditional shirt signing and have their final

assembly with Mr Smith and myself.

The timings of the day are below.

9-am – 11.20am – students to attend exam or timetabled lessons

11.20am – 11.40am – students to go to their tutor bases

11.40am – 12.40pm – the final assembly

Once the assembly finishes the year 11s will leave school site and begin their half term break. The

exception to this will be if any students use the Findon bus and an area will be made available for

those students should they wish to stay on the school site.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your endless support over the past 18

months. I have been delighted with how the year group have approached the GCSE examinations so

far and have no doubt the positive attitude will remain after the half term break.

I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable summer.

Best Wishes,

Mike Middleton


